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We have had 2 incidents of people slipping and 
falling in the Apparatus Bays. 

 
The falls are a result of “Tire Shine” or “Armor All” 

over spray being left behind on the floor. 
 

If you are going to use these products on the tires 
please do one of the following: 

1- Move the vehicle outside onto the concrete 
2- Place a towel or rag on the floor to catch the 

over spray and drips. 
3- Wash the floor with a grease cutting solution 

after doing the tires 
 
 

Thank you for your assistance on this matter 
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